
                                       October, 2017 

 

Attn: To All Japanese Companies in Dubai and the Northern Emirates 

From: Economic & Consular Section, Consulate-General of Japan in Dubai 

Tel (9AM-3PM): (04)331-9191 

Fax: (04)332-4474 

Email: ryouji@du.mofa.go.jp 

 

Request for cooperation in annual survey regarding Japanese Companies  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We appreciate your continuous support and cooperation regarding this matter. 

Along with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs in Japan, the Consulate-General of Japan would like 

your help in completing the annual survey regarding Japanese companies located in Dubai and 

the Northern Emirates in UAE. 

We hope you can reply to either our Fax or Email address by the 1st of December deadline with 

updated information dated on 1 OCT,2017. 

 

    If your company is a branch from the head office in Japan, and also has a local subsidiary 

we would like for you to answer individually to our survey. 

     

Starting from last year, as part of our “Business support, development and matching” 

purposes between local companies, upcoming foreign companies and Japanese companies, we 

are considering to put the following information up on our website. 

(Company Name, Type of Business, Contact Number, Website address) 

If you would like the above mentioned to be uploaded to our website, please let us know by 

selecting “YES” on our survey. If you don’t want the above mentioned to be uploaded, you can 

leave the box unmarked or just simply put “NO”. 

 

     Again, we thank you for your undivided attention, support and continuous cooperation. 

   

  ※You can also download “Survey Slip” on our website (what’s new). 

    http://www.dubai.uae.emb-japan.go.jp/itpr_en/japan_info_e.html 

 

With warm regards, 

mailto:ryouji@du.mofa.go.jp
http://www.dubai.uae.emb-japan.go.jp/itpr_en/japan_info_e.html

